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The homework
workbooks for
year 6
mathematics.
Mathematics and
Computation Vikas
Publishing House
1. It is a series of
eight textbooks for
Classes 1 to 8 that
conforms to the
vision of National
Curriculum
Framework and is
written in
accordance with the
latest syllabus of
the CBSE. 2.
Learning
Objectives: Lists
well what a learner
will know and be
able to do after
studying the
chapter. 3. Let’s
Recall: Refreshes
the concepts learnt
in the form of a
revision exercise to
brush up the

concepts taught in
previous chapters or
grades. 4. Let’s
Begin: Introduction
to the chapter. 5. My
Notes: Tips to help
the learner
remember the
important
points/formulae
taught in the
chapter. 6. Let’s
Try: Simple straight
forward questions
for quick practice
while studying any
topic based on the
first two levels of
Bloom’s Taxonomy
—Knowledge and
Understanding. 7.
Error Alarm:
Common mistakes
which learners
commit often along
with the correct way
of doing the same.
8. Know More:
Additional
information for the

learners relating to
the concepts learnt
in the chapter 9.
Maths in My Life
includes questions
relating Maths to
daily life and which
can help relate the
topic with the
environment (life)
around us. 10.
Tricky Maths:
Challenge questions
to help the learners
build thinking skills
and reasoning skills
by solving tricky
questions. 11.
Project Work:
Projects which can
help learners
connect Math with
our daily life or that
take the concepts
learnt to a new
level. 12. Concept
Map: Summary
points to list the
important concepts
learnt in the chapter
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in a crisp form. 13.
Test Zone: Revision
exercise of the
concepts learnt in
the chapter. This
includes both
objective and
subjective type of
questions. 14.
Mental Maths:
Maths problems for
performing faster
calculations
mentally. 15. Maths
Master: Involves
deep critical
thinking of learners
about any topic,
concept, relation,
fact or anything
related to that
chapter. May have
open ended
questions or
extension of the
topic. 16.
Application in Real-
Life: Every chapter
in each book also
explains how and

where it is used in
daily life. 17. In the
Lab: Math lab
activities for helping
the learners
understand the
concepts learnt
through hands-on
experience. 18.
Practice Zone:
Chapter-wise
practice sheets
includes subjective
questions for
additional practice
which are a part of
each book.
Maths Mate – 6
NEW Cambridge
University Press
Extracts from
mathematics
textbook.
Maths Mate – 1
Vikas Publishing
House
The 'Maths Mate
Homework
Program' series
is designed to be
used in

secondary schools
for students in
years 7 to 10.
This tear-out
student pad of
eight homework
sheets for four
terms is
appropriate for
year 7 students.
Each sheet
comprises 32
questions which
emphasise review
and gradual
development of
basic skills. A
homework results
sheet is also
provided for each
term.
Maths Mate 10
Vikas Publishing
House
1. It is a series of
eight textbooks for
Classes 1 to 8 that
conforms to the
vision of National
Curriculum
Framework and is
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written in
accordance with the
latest syllabus of the
CBSE. 2. Learning
Objectives: Lists
well what a learner
will know and be
able to do after
studying the
chapter. 3. Let’s
Recall: Refreshes
the concepts learnt
in the form of a
revision exercise to
brush up the
concepts taught in
previous chapters
or grades. 4. Let’s
Begin: Introduction
to the chapter. 5.
My Notes: Tips to
help the learner
remember the
important
points/formulae
taught in the
chapter. 6. Let’s
Try: Simple straight

forward questions
for quick practice
while studying any
topic based on the
first two levels of
Bloom’s
Taxonomy
—Knowledge and
Understanding. 7.
Error Alarm:
Common mistakes
which learners
commit often along
with the correct
way of doing the
same. 8. Know
More: Additional
information for the
learners relating to
the concepts learnt
in the chapter 9.
Maths in My Life
includes questions
relating Maths to
daily life and which
can help relate the
topic with the
environment (life)

around us. 10.
Tricky Maths:
Challenge
questions to help
the learners build
thinking skills and
reasoning skills by
solving tricky
questions. 11.
Project Work:
Projects which can
help learners
connect Math with
our daily life or that
take the concepts
learnt to a new
level. 12. Concept
Map: Summary
points to list the
important concepts
learnt in the chapter
in a crisp form. 13.
Test Zone: Revision
exercise of the
concepts learnt in
the chapter. This
includes both
objective and
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subjective type of
questions. 14.
Mental Maths:
Maths problems for
performing faster
calculations
mentally. 15. Maths
Master: Involves
deep critical
thinking of learners
about any topic,
concept, relation,
fact or anything
related to that
chapter. May have
open ended
questions or
extension of the
topic. 16.
Application in Real-
Life: Every chapter
in each book also
explains how and
where it is used in
daily life. 17. In the
Lab: Math lab
activities for helping
the learners

understand the
concepts learnt
through hands-on
experience. 18.
Practice Zone:
Chapter-wise
practice sheets
includes subjective
questions for
additional practice
which are a part of
each book.
Maths Mate 8 Vikas
Publishing House
The fundamental
mathematical tools
needed to understand
machine learning
include linear algebra,
analytic geometry,
matrix
decompositions,
vector calculus,
optimization,
probability and
statistics. These topics
are traditionally taught
in disparate courses,
making it hard for
data science or
computer science

students, or
professionals, to
efficiently learn the
mathematics. This self-
contained textbook
bridges the gap
between mathematical
and machine learning
texts, introducing the
mathematical concepts
with a minimum of
prerequisites. It uses
these concepts to
derive four central
machine learning
methods: linear
regression, principal
component analysis,
Gaussian mixture
models and support
vector machines. For
students and others
with a mathematical
background, these
derivations provide a
starting point to
machine learning texts.
For those learning the
mathematics for the
first time, the methods
help build intuition
and practical
experience with
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applying mathematical
concepts. Every
chapter includes
worked examples and
exercises to test
understanding.
Programming tutorials
are offered on the
book's web site.
Maths Mate 9
Vikas Publishing
House
1. It is a series of
eight textbooks for
Classes 1 to 8 that
conforms to the
vision of National
Curriculum
Framework and is
written in
accordance with
the latest syllabus
of the CBSE. 2.
Learning
Objectives: Lists
well what a learner
will know and be
able to do after
studying the

chapter. 3. Let’s
Recall: Refreshes
the concepts learnt
in the form of a
revision exercise to
brush up the
concepts taught in
previous chapters
or grades. 4. Let’s
Begin: Introduction
to the chapter. 5.
My Notes: Tips to
help the learner
remember the
important
points/formulae
taught in the
chapter. 6. Let’s
Try: Simple straight
forward questions
for quick practice
while studying any
topic based on the
first two levels of
Bloom’s
Taxonomy
—Knowledge and
Understanding. 7.

Error Alarm:
Common mistakes
which learners
commit often along
with the correct
way of doing the
same. 8. Know
More: Additional
information for the
learners relating to
the concepts learnt
in the chapter 9.
Maths in My Life
includes questions
relating Maths to
daily life and which
can help relate the
topic with the
environment (life)
around us. 10.
Tricky Maths:
Challenge
questions to help
the learners build
thinking skills and
reasoning skills by
solving tricky
questions. 11.
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Project Work:
Projects which can
help learners
connect Math with
our daily life or that
take the concepts
learnt to a new
level. 12. Concept
Map: Summary
points to list the
important concepts
learnt in the chapter
in a crisp form. 13.
Test Zone: Revision
exercise of the
concepts learnt in
the chapter. This
includes both
objective and
subjective type of
questions. 14.
Mental Maths:
Maths problems for
performing faster
calculations
mentally. 15. Maths
Master: Involves
deep critical

thinking of learners
about any topic,
concept, relation,
fact or anything
related to that
chapter. May have
open ended
questions or
extension of the
topic. 16.
Application in Real-
Life: Every chapter
in each book also
explains how and
where it is used in
daily life. 17. In the
Lab: Math lab
activities for helping
the learners
understand the
concepts learnt
through hands-on
experience. 18.
Practice Zone:
Chapter-wise
practice sheets
includes subjective
questions for

additional practice
which are a part of
each book.
Mathematics for
Machine Learning
Pascal Press
An introduction to
computational
complexity theory,
its connections and
interactions with
mathematics, and its
central role in the
natural and social
sciences,
technology, and
philosophy
Mathematics and
Computation
provides a broad,
conceptual overview
of computational
complexity
theory—the
mathematical study
of efficient
computation. With
important practical
applications to
computer science
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and industry,
computational
complexity theory
has evolved into a
highly
interdisciplinary
field, with strong
links to most
mathematical areas
and to a growing
number of scientific
endeavors. Avi
Wigderson takes a
sweeping survey of
complexity theory,
emphasizing the
field’s insights and
challenges. He
explains the ideas
and motivations
leading to key
models, notions, and
results. In particular,
he looks at
algorithms and
complexity,
computations and
proofs, randomness
and interaction,
quantum and

arithmetic
computation, and
cryptography and
learning, all as parts
of a cohesive whole
with numerous cross-
influences.
Wigderson illustrates
the immense breadth
of the field, its beauty
and richness, and its
diverse and growing
interactions with
other areas of
mathematics. He
ends with a
comprehensive look
at the theory of
computation, its
methodology and
aspirations, and the
unique and
fundamental ways in
which it has shaped
and will further shape
science, technology,
and society. For
further reading, an
extensive
bibliography is

provided for all topics
covered.
Mathematics and
Computation is
useful for
undergraduate and
graduate students in
mathematics,
computer science,
and related fields, as
well as researchers
and teachers in these
fields. Many parts
require little
background, and
serve as an invitation
to newcomers
seeking an
introduction to the
theory of
computation.
Comprehensive
coverage of
computational
complexity theory,
and beyond High-
level, intuitive
exposition, which
brings conceptual
clarity to this central
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and dynamic
scientific discipline
Historical accounts
of the evolution and
motivations of
central concepts and
models A broad view
of the theory of
computation's
influence on science,
technology, and
society Extensive
bibliography
Maths Mate 10
Vikas Publishing
House
The 'Maths Mate
Homework
Program' series is
designed to be
used in secondary
schools for
students in years 7
to 10. This
teacher's folder is
appropriate for
teachers of year 8
mathematics.
Comprises

instructions for
implementing the
program,
worksheet answers,
blackline masters of
tests and test
answers, blackline
masters of the
homework record
and homework test
results.
Maths Mate 10 Vikas
Publishing House
1. It is a series of eight
textbooks for Classes 1
to 8 that conforms to
the vision of National
Curriculum
Framework and is
written in accordance
with the latest syllabus
of the CBSE. 2.
Learning Objectives:
Lists well what a
learner will know and
be able to do after
studying the chapter.
3. Let’s Recall:
Refreshes the concepts
learnt in the form of a
revision exercise to

brush up the concepts
taught in previous
chapters or grades. 4.
Let’s Begin:
Introduction to the
chapter. 5. My Notes:
Tips to help the learner
remember the
important
points/formulae taught
in the chapter. 6.
Let’s Try: Simple
straight forward
questions for quick
practice while studying
any topic based on the
first two levels of
Bloom’s Taxonomy
—Knowledge and
Understanding. 7.
Error Alarm:
Common mistakes
which learners commit
often along with the
correct way of doing
the same. 8. Know
More: Additional
information for the
learners relating to the
concepts learnt in the
chapter 9. Maths in My
Life includes questions
relating Maths to daily
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life and which can help
relate the topic with the
environment (life)
around us. 10. Tricky
Maths: Challenge
questions to help the
learners build thinking
skills and reasoning
skills by solving tricky
questions. 11. Project
Work: Projects which
can help learners
connect Math with our
daily life or that take
the concepts learnt to a
new level. 12. Concept
Map: Summary points
to list the important
concepts learnt in the
chapter in a crisp form.
13. Test Zone:
Revision exercise of the
concepts learnt in the
chapter. This includes
both objective and
subjective type of
questions. 14. Mental
Maths: Maths
problems for
performing faster
calculations mentally.
15. Maths Master:
Involves deep critical

thinking of learners
about any topic,
concept, relation, fact
or anything related to
that chapter. May have
open ended questions
or extension of the
topic. 16. Application
in Real-Life: Every
chapter in each book
also explains how and
where it is used in daily
life. 17. In the Lab:
Math lab activities for
helping the learners
understand the
concepts learnt
through hands-on
experience. 18.
Practice Zone: Chapter-
wise practice sheets
includes subjective
questions for
additional practice
which are a part of
each book.
Maths Mate – 5
Ttitle on added t p :
Maths mate teacher
resource book year
9.
Maths Mate

1. It is a series of eight
textbooks for Classes
1 to 8 that conforms
to the vision of
National Curriculum
Framework and is
written in accordance
with the latest
syllabus of the CBSE.
2. Learning
Objectives: Lists well
what a learner will
know and be able to
do after studying the
chapter. 3. Let’s
Recall: Refreshes the
concepts learnt in the
form of a revision
exercise to brush up
the concepts taught
in previous chapters
or grades. 4. Let’s
Begin: Introduction
to the chapter. 5. My
Notes: Tips to help
the learner remember
the important
points/formulae
taught in the chapter.
6. Let’s Try: Simple
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straight forward
questions for quick
practice while
studying any topic
based on the first two
levels of Bloom’s
Taxonomy
—Knowledge and
Understanding. 7.
Error Alarm:
Common mistakes
which learners
commit often along
with the correct way
of doing the same. 8.
Know More:
Additional
information for the
learners relating to
the concepts learnt in
the chapter 9. Maths
in My Life includes
questions relating
Maths to daily life
and which can help
relate the topic with
the environment
(life) around us. 10.
Tricky Maths:
Challenge questions

to help the learners
build thinking skills
and reasoning skills
by solving tricky
questions. 11. Project
Work: Projects
which can help
learners connect
Math with our daily
life or that take the
concepts learnt to a
new level. 12.
Concept Map:
Summary points to
list the important
concepts learnt in the
chapter in a crisp
form. 13. Test Zone:
Revision exercise of
the concepts learnt in
the chapter. This
includes both
objective and
subjective type of
questions. 14. Mental
Maths: Maths
problems for
performing faster
calculations mentally.
15. Maths Master:

Involves deep critical
thinking of learners
about any topic,
concept, relation,
fact or anything
related to that
chapter. May have
open ended
questions or
extension of the
topic. 16.
Application in Real-
Life: Every chapter in
each book also
explains how and
where it is used in
daily life. 17. In the
Lab: Math lab
activities for helping
the learners
understand the
concepts learnt
through hands-on
experience. 18.
Practice Zone:
Chapter-wise
practice sheets
includes subjective
questions for
additional practice
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which are a part of
each book.
Maths mate 7
1. It is a series of
eight textbooks for
Classes 1 to 8 that
conforms to the
vision of National
Curriculum
Framework and is
written in
accordance with
the latest syllabus
of the CBSE. 2.
Learning
Objectives: Lists
well what a learner
will know and be
able to do after
studying the
chapter. 3. Let’s
Recall: Refreshes
the concepts learnt
in the form of a
revision exercise to
brush up the
concepts taught in
previous chapters

or grades. 4. Let’s
Begin: Introduction
to the chapter. 5.
My Notes: Tips to
help the learner
remember the
important
points/formulae
taught in the
chapter. 6. Let’s
Try: Simple straight
forward questions
for quick practice
while studying any
topic based on the
first two levels of
Bloom’s
Taxonomy
—Knowledge and
Understanding. 7.
Error Alarm:
Common mistakes
which learners
commit often along
with the correct
way of doing the
same. 8. Know
More: Additional

information for the
learners relating to
the concepts learnt
in the chapter 9.
Maths in My Life
includes questions
relating Maths to
daily life and which
can help relate the
topic with the
environment (life)
around us. 10.
Tricky Maths:
Challenge
questions to help
the learners build
thinking skills and
reasoning skills by
solving tricky
questions. 11.
Project Work:
Projects which can
help learners
connect Math with
our daily life or that
take the concepts
learnt to a new
level. 12. Concept
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Map: Summary
points to list the
important concepts
learnt in the chapter
in a crisp form. 13.
Test Zone: Revision
exercise of the
concepts learnt in
the chapter. This
includes both
objective and
subjective type of
questions. 14.
Mental Maths:
Maths problems for
performing faster
calculations
mentally. 15. Maths
Master: Involves
deep critical
thinking of learners
about any topic,
concept, relation,
fact or anything
related to that
chapter. May have
open ended
questions or

extension of the
topic. 16.
Application in Real-
Life: Every chapter
in each book also
explains how and
where it is used in
daily life. 17. In the
Lab: Math lab
activities for helping
the learners
understand the
concepts learnt
through hands-on
experience. 18.
Practice Zone:
Chapter-wise
practice sheets
includes subjective
questions for
additional practice
which are a part of
each book.
Maths Mate – 3
1. It is a series of
eight textbooks for
Classes 1 to 8 that
conforms to the

vision of National
Curriculum
Framework and is
written in
accordance with the
latest syllabus of the
CBSE. 2. Learning
Objectives: Lists
well what a learner
will know and be
able to do after
studying the
chapter. 3. Let’s
Recall: Refreshes
the concepts learnt
in the form of a
revision exercise to
brush up the
concepts taught in
previous chapters
or grades. 4. Let’s
Begin: Introduction
to the chapter. 5.
My Notes: Tips to
help the learner
remember the
important
points/formulae
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taught in the
chapter. 6. Let’s
Try: Simple straight
forward questions
for quick practice
while studying any
topic based on the
first two levels of
Bloom’s
Taxonomy
—Knowledge and
Understanding. 7.
Error Alarm:
Common mistakes
which learners
commit often along
with the correct
way of doing the
same. 8. Know
More: Additional
information for the
learners relating to
the concepts learnt
in the chapter 9.
Maths in My Life
includes questions
relating Maths to
daily life and which

can help relate the
topic with the
environment (life)
around us. 10.
Tricky Maths:
Challenge
questions to help
the learners build
thinking skills and
reasoning skills by
solving tricky
questions. 11.
Project Work:
Projects which can
help learners
connect Math with
our daily life or that
take the concepts
learnt to a new
level. 12. Concept
Map: Summary
points to list the
important concepts
learnt in the chapter
in a crisp form. 13.
Test Zone: Revision
exercise of the
concepts learnt in

the chapter. This
includes both
objective and
subjective type of
questions. 14.
Mental Maths:
Maths problems for
performing faster
calculations
mentally. 15. Maths
Master: Involves
deep critical
thinking of learners
about any topic,
concept, relation,
fact or anything
related to that
chapter. May have
open ended
questions or
extension of the
topic. 16.
Application in Real-
Life: Every chapter
in each book also
explains how and
where it is used in
daily life. 17. In the
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Lab: Math lab
activities for helping
the learners
understand the
concepts learnt
through hands-on
experience. 18.
Practice Zone:
Chapter-wise
practice sheets
includes subjective
questions for
additional practice
which are a part of
each book.
Maths Mate 4:
Student pad
1. It is a series of
eight textbooks for
Classes 1 to 8 that
conforms to the
vision of National
Curriculum
Framework and is
written in
accordance with the
latest syllabus of the
CBSE. 2. Learning
Objectives: Lists well

what a learner will
know and be able to
do after studying the
chapter. 3. Let’s
Recall: Refreshes the
concepts learnt in the
form of a revision
exercise to brush up
the concepts taught
in previous chapters
or grades. 4. Let’s
Begin: Introduction
to the chapter. 5. My
Notes: Tips to help
the learner remember
the important
points/formulae
taught in the chapter.
6. Let’s Try: Simple
straight forward
questions for quick
practice while
studying any topic
based on the first two
levels of Bloom’s
Taxonomy
—Knowledge and
Understanding. 7.
Error Alarm:
Common mistakes

which learners
commit often along
with the correct way
of doing the same. 8.
Know More:
Additional
information for the
learners relating to
the concepts learnt in
the chapter 9. Maths
in My Life includes
questions relating
Maths to daily life
and which can help
relate the topic with
the environment
(life) around us. 10.
Tricky Maths:
Challenge questions
to help the learners
build thinking skills
and reasoning skills
by solving tricky
questions. 11. Project
Work: Projects
which can help
learners connect
Math with our daily
life or that take the
concepts learnt to a
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new level. 12.
Concept Map:
Summary points to
list the important
concepts learnt in the
chapter in a crisp
form. 13. Test Zone:
Revision exercise of
the concepts learnt in
the chapter. This
includes both
objective and
subjective type of
questions. 14. Mental
Maths: Maths
problems for
performing faster
calculations mentally.
15. Maths Master:
Involves deep critical
thinking of learners
about any topic,
concept, relation,
fact or anything
related to that
chapter. May have
open ended
questions or
extension of the
topic. 16.

Application in Real-
Life: Every chapter in
each book also
explains how and
where it is used in
daily life. 17. In the
Lab: Math lab
activities for helping
the learners
understand the
concepts learnt
through hands-on
experience. 18.
Practice Zone:
Chapter-wise
practice sheets
includes subjective
questions for
additional practice
which are a part of
each book.
Math's Mate Green
- Teacher Resource
Book

Maths Mate 8

Maths Mate 3:
Teacher resource
book

Maths Mate 10

Maths Mate 7-9,
Green
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